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Friday 6 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week, we look forward to holding our yearly winter book fair.  The book 
fair is an exciting way to remind children how exciting books can be.   
 
This year, purchasing a book will be easier than ever, with many options for 
purchasing books before, on the day and after the event (see attached 
information from Travelling Books).  If you decide to purchase books online, 
please ensure that you use the QR code provided for our fair in the attached 
leaflet so that the school library can benefit from the purchases made by 
you. 
 
Please be reminded we do not take cash at the book fair and you will need 
your debit card to make payment. 
 
The books fair will be in school from Monday 9th October to Friday 13th 
October and will be held in the Junior School hall from 3:30pm – 4:00pm. 
 
Each year group will have their own day to visit the book fair as follows: 
 

Date Year group(s) 

Monday 9th October Year 1 & 2 

Tuesday 10th October Year 3 

Wednesday 11th October Year 4 

Thursday 12th October Year 5 

Friday 13th October Year 6 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


